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Good morning, I have been informed you are changing the legislation on home schooling?
my questions are, Why, what is wrong with the current system, and in who,s best interests
does the legislation favour ?.I understand that there has been close to a 300% increase in
children getting home schooled in the last 5 years, you need to ask yourselves why,
because we know why. A lot of parents are sick and tired of your curriculum you are
pushing on our children,hence the need for home-schooling , instead of making it harder
for us parents to home school you should be making it easier. My problem is directly
related to the wording in the proposals, Particularly chapter 9 paragraph 5. And removing
the use of gendered language .Who decides what is in the best interest of our children??
Because LI tell you one thing, I,m as sure as the sun rising in the morning that my son
dressing up as a woman in school is not in his best interests.Honestly, what was once a
adult male FETISH is now portrayed as normal, it is not.Unelected bureaucrats should
have no say on the matter. Any legislation that takes the rights and decisions away from
the parents are a direct attack on our freedoms and aimed at creating a environment in
which the government has complete control over our families. No way mate.





